
 

 

 

 
Year 6 End of term Trip             Friday 3rd May 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,     
 
As part of their final week at Elmwood Junior School, Year 6 will be visiting both Flip Out 
Croydon and the cinema at Vue Grants, to see Pixar’s Inside Out 2. To be a part of the group, 
children must ensure that their behaviour is perfect in order for them to go. In the event of a 
child’s behaviour not being at the Elmwood standard, a full refund will be provided. 
 
All Year 6 classes will be going:  
to Vue Grants on Friday 19th July 2024 at 10am 
to Flip Out on Monday 22nd July 2024 at 10am 
 
We will be walking to both Vue and Flip Out from school. The payment will cover both trips. 
 
The trip will cost £20 and needs to be paid by Friday 28th June. 
 
Please sign into your parentpay account and do the following: 
 
Parent pay link or scan the QR code: https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login  

   
1. Make payment of £20 
2. Give permission – tick consent box  
 
 
 

Children will need to bring comfortable shoes and, weather permitting, a waterproof coat. They 
may also bring a small amount of spending money, up to £5, but this is not compulsory. Please 
note, for one activity at FlipOut, there is a height requirement of 1.5 metres. This is a safety 
measure enforced by FlipOut themselves. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 6 Teachers 

 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 
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